
 
 

BS Abdur Rahman Crescent Institute of Science & Technology 

Department of Physical Education 

Invite Letter for Recourse Person in AICTE FDP: 

 



 
 

Dr.R. Purushothaman, Deputy Director, Department of Physical 

Educationhaveinvited as "Resource Person” in the AICTE sponsored Two Weeks FDP on 

Physical Education conducted between 21st March to 1st April 2022. 

FDP BOUCHER:  

 

 

 

 

 



 
  



 
Glimpses of the Event: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
Delivered a session titled Science of Sports – Biomechanical Analysis Organized 

by the Department of Physical Education, Vardhaman College of Engineering, 

Shamshabad, Hyderabad. 

 


